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BRADLEY CONCERNED OVER POYNTZPASS RELEASES
Back to Latest News

SDLP Assembly Member for Newry and Armagh Dominic Bradley MLA has expressed his deep concern 
at the news that the Stephen McClean is being considered for early release.  
 
Mr Bradley said, "It is with shock and abhorrence that we learn that the Sentence Review Commission is 
recommending the early release of Stephen McClean. I am of no doubt this news will be of great hurt and 
will cause widespread anger amongst the community of Poyntzpass."  
 
"It is my understanding this recommendation has been passed to the Secretary of State and I will be 
making my and the views of the Poyntzpass Community known to Shaun Woodward."  
ENDS  
14-09-07 
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